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Issue Date: April 25, 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

This notice is to inform you of a temporary hold for delivery on parts you have purchased. These 
parts are undergoing a design change.  Once the updated design is ready, we plan to resume 
shipments.  We will provide updates as they become available. 
 
Part numbers impacted: 

• DCNEV250-FN 

• DCNEV250-FAN 

• DCNEV250-MN 

• DCNEV250-MAN 

• DCNEV250-GN 

• DCNEV250-GAN 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service or Inside 
Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and continued partnership. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 




